
Your number [I]vote in Denison



Dear Elector,

I'm proud to be your representative in our State Parliament.

Tasmania is a wonderful place in which to live and raise a family.
I will continue to work hard to keep it that way.

I stand for honest and responsible government, sensible economic development,
small business, improved health and education services and a safe and secure
future for our young people.

I ask for your support and number 1 vote on March 15.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Groom MP
Liberal Member for Denison


